

SUMMER SCHOOL NOTICE

McFarland School District - Health Services

5101 Farwell Street - McFarland, WI 53558

Dear Summer School Families:

Please remember that **Conrad Elvehjem Primary School <u>classrooms are NUT FREE</u>**. While students may bring snacks to enjoy between classes, **only NUT FREE foods will be allowed in classrooms**. Nutty staples such as PB&J or granola bars must be eaten outside during breaks.

If your child has a health concern and/or medication and is registered for summer school, please continue reading and note the following guidelines:

PARENT RESPONSIBILITY:

- Please notify the health office of any changes to your child's medical conditions.
- Deliver all <u>Emergency Medication</u> (Epi-pens, Glucagon, Midazolam, Inhalers) to CEPS Health Office before your child's summer session begins. Please check the expiration date on these medications. A Medication Consent Form is required if not already on file from 2023-24 school year.
- If you prefer your student to self-carry emergency medication only (Epi-Pen, Inhaler) please place
 medication in your child's backpack and inform the teacher & health office on the first day of each
 session of its location. A Medication Consent Form is required if not already on file from 2023-24
 school year.
- Please contact Heather Patrinos, CEPS Health Assistant (608)838-4674, <u>PatrinH@mcfsd.org</u> to arrange for storage and delivery of any <u>daily or as needed medications</u> your child may need to take during summer school hours. A Medication Consent Form is required if not already on file from 2023-24 school year.
 - Prescription Medication Administration Consent Form (MD & Parent signature required)
 - Over the Counter Medication Consent Form (Parent signature required)

HEALTH SERVICES RESPONSIBILITY:

- The CEPS Health Office will be staffed during Summer School hours 7:45-11:15am.
- Teachers will be informed of students with significant health conditions, emergency medications and be provided necessary training or instructions according to the student's health plan(s).

Please contact your school's Health Office if you have any questions or concerns before sessions begin. Have a great summer!

Sincerely,

McFarland School District: Health Services

Stephanie Peplinski, District Nurse Phone: 608-838-4679

Email: PeplinS@mcfsd.org

Conrad Elvehjem Primary School - Health Office

Heather Patrinos
Email: PatrinH@mcfsd.org
Phone: 608-838-4674
Fax: 608-838-4503

Waubesa Intermediate School - Health Office

Mercedes Frank
Email: FrankM@mcfsd.org
Phone: 608-838-4673
Fax: 608-838-4613